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Breaking News 
After half term, we will be launching a
parent lending library, which will be
based in Reception. We have a great
selection of novels, biographies and
manuals that you can borrow free of
charge. 
If you would like to donate a book that
you have enjoyed, that would be great
too!

 Thank you to all the parents who were able
to join us for our open library sessions - we
hope you enjoyed it as much as the children
did!

We are aiming to have more opportunities for
you to join us in reading for pleasure, next
half term.
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We encourage the children
to think about the books
and authors they have
enjoyed and make
suggestions for new
books for our library.
These are some of the
ones we have been able to
buy, this term...


